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November 9, 2022 
 
 
Minnesota Mutual Life Insurance 
c/o Cushman & Wakefield-JIT Energy dba Sagiliti 
Attn:  Kevin Kurpierz 
PO Box 209 
Excelsior MN 55331-0209 
 
VIA US MAIL 
 

 

Re:  Water Appeal for Property at 401 ROBERT STREET NORTH 
 
Dear Mr. Kurpierz: 
 
Your application for an appeal of water bill issue has been received and processed. 
 
Please attend the Legislative Hearing before the Legislative Hearing Officer on 
Tuesday, November 22, 2022 between 3:00 & 4:00 p.m. via telephone conference 
(appearing in-person is optional so if you wish to attend in person, please let me 
know) to consider your appeal you submitted to the Water Department concerning the 
above-referenced property matter.  At that time, the Legislative Hearing Officer will hear 
all parties relative to this action.  Failure to appear at this hearing may result in denial of 
your appeal.   
 
See attached full packet for the hearing. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mai Vang 
City Council Offices 
 
Enc. 
 
c: Derek Olson 
 Dolly Ludden 
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 Mollie Gagnelius 
 Patrick Shea  


